Julie Hance

From: Rosamund Conroy <rosamundtconroy@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 30, 2022 4:51 PM

To: Julie Hance

Subject: Letter of Resignation

Dear Julie,

I am writing to let you know that I will be stepping down as Vice Chair and Trustee of the Whiting Library, effective
immediately. My family and | have enjoyed the welcome from this lovely community and i was honored to undertake
this work, particularly given my long-term love of libraries and writing, and prior management of literacy programs.
While it is not an easy decision to step down, the current issues at the library are beyond the scope of what | can offer as
a civic volunteer at this juncture. Thank you again for this opportunity and | wish the library all the best going forward.

Sincerely,
Rosamund Conroy




